HARWICH WATER DEPARTMENT

The Harwich Board of Water and Wastewater Commissioners will be holding a public hearing April 27, 2023 at 11:30 a.m. at the Harwich Water Department, 196 Chatham Road, Harwich, MA 02645. The purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding changes to General Bylaws, Chapter 300 Water §300-5, §300-16. Violations and Penalties. The proposed changes will be considered at the 2023 Annual Town Meeting and seek to increase the fine amounts for violation of water use restrictions from \$50 to \$100 for the 1st violation and from \$100 to \$300 for the 2nd and subsequent violations.

A copy of the full bylaw and proposed changes can be viewed in person at the Town Clerks office, online at https://www.harwichwater.com/news-events.html and at our office at 196 Chatham Road, Harwich, MA.

All interested parties are invited to attend.

Gary Carreiro, Chairman Harwich Board of Water and Wastewater Commissioners